
 

 

 

 

Notice of Office Relocation of Tsudakoma (Shanghai) Co., Ltd. 

 

Dear All, 

 

Please be advised that Tsudakoma (Shanghai) Co., Ltd., will have a 

new address and telephone number, effective August 5th, 2017. 

At the new office, we will make further progress to build a stronger 

business partnership with you. 

We highly appreciate you for your continued patronage and support 

for us. 

 

 

Yuichi Takano, General Manager 

Tsudakoma (Shanghai) Co., Ltd. 

July 31st, 2017 

 

   

・ Relocation Date: August 5th, 2017 

・ New Location: 

Address: 7F-C, D building, No.2337, gu dai road, minhang 

district, Shanghai, 201100 

(Near the exit of Qishen Road station, metro line 12) 

TEL: (021) 6432-6538/6906 

FAX: (021) 6432-5579 


